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DIS TION:
August 19, 1985 G6cket Nos. 50-424/425

NRC PDR
local PDR
PRC System
LB 4 r/f

Mr. Robert R. Garvey, Jr., Executive Director EAdensam
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation MMiller
Old Post Office Building MDuncan
1100 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. #809 DCleary, SAB
Washington, D. C. 20004 LBykoski, SAB
ATTN: Mr. R. Anzalone Attorney, OELD

JParlow BGrimes
Dear Mr. Garvey: EJordan ACRS (16)

In accordance with the telephone conversation with Mr. R. Anzalone of your

staff on August 5, 1985, we are enclosing the Memorandum of Agreement for your

approval, signature and disposition.

Sincerely,

Ori inal Signed by
L. L. Kintner

E inor G. Adensam, Chief
icensing Branch No. 4

Division of licensing

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Mr. Donald O. Foster
Vice President and Project General Manager
Georgia Power Company
Rt. 2, Box 299A
Waynesboro, Georgia 30830

8508260261 850819
PDR ADOCK 05000424G PDR

\[D kp
MDunc)an'\Q #4i LA:0L .B #4 * AB f) L:lB #4

CDCleary -/tt EAdensamller/hmc| u

| 8/ */85 8/[[/85 T 8/[7/85 8//f /85
|



.

pepartutcut of piatural $csottrees
,p- PARKS AND HISTOAIC SITES D8 VISION

gg;.4g sisTOnic PRESERVATION SECTiON
F .py y 270 WASHINGTON STREET. S W

hf *f N ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30334

Qf <4o4 essae.o

J. Leonard Ledbetter
?AXNL\TMKtXC(XX

* * " * "
May 14, 1985

MMKI5N$dXth%
DIRECTOR

Mr. Ray E. Gentry
Georgia Power Company
260 Peachtree Street
Post Office Box 4545
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

RE: Francis Plantation
Preliminary Case Report / Memorandum of Agreement
Plant Vogtle Transmission Line
Washington County, Georgia
IIP 84-09-14-016

Dear Mr. Gentry:

The Historic Preservation Section has reviewed the Memorandum
of Agreement and Preliminary Case Report for Francis Plantation.
Attached is the signed MOA. We suggest that the section in the
PCR concerning Views of Other Federal. State and Local Acencies
(page 4) be modified. Rather than saying that no other agencies
would have views on the undertaking, it would be more appropriate
to say that no comments have been received from other agencies.
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! If we may be of further assistance, please contact Joe
McCannon, Environmental Review Coordinator, at (404) 656-2840.

Sincerely,
.

L ( m t.
~

| Eliz eth A. LMn , Chie
Historic Preservation Section

EAL:jmk
cc: Elinor G. Adensam

Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Ron Anzalone
Advisory Council on Historic Preservation
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